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Any Chance For A Market Bounce?

This market is oversold! Last week the stock market sold off discounting that the Federal Reserve (Fed)
will once again, overdo their interest rate hikes and send us into recession. Market participants are selling,

not willing to wait to see if the Fed gets it right this time. Indeed, Fed action on Wednesday seemed to be
disconnected from economic reality. The Fed is raising rates in spite of signs that reveal the growth of the
economy is slowing and that inflation is moderate.

$SPX S&P 500 Large Cap Index INDX. ®StockCharts.com
21-Dec-2018 Open 2465.38 High 2504.41 Low 2408.55 Close 2416.62 Volume 5.08 Chg -50.80 (-2.06%) v
msspx (Daily) 2416.62  Sep. 21 - 2,940.91 High n‘ M a0
=L M o Y o
w 2880
P 2860
UU [ﬂ 4 N\ 2840
m1 2820
................................................. mﬂ“w.. L L NS e a0
1 2780
p‘l- \
1 h h 2740
! i . AR 2720
s s / \ 2700
e b T 2017.YE26736% ..ol [# ...... e
4 P 2660
] 2640
‘ ” 2620
| ‘I (260599
/ We need the market to get back up into the trading range e 0
Fet-2018 Loy (above 2,600) to begin building a recovery in stock prices m 7 2540
2532.69 ’ I 2520
7
18% decline from ll e
b decline frof S&P 500 down ! 2480
""" September Highs to m—————— 7
December Lows i:vv:’Dg;?ZYtTanvi/s 2480
2440
Dec.21.2,40855Low __V v

20183 16 22 Feb 12 20 Mar 12 13 26Apr 9 16 23 May7 14 21 Jun 11 13 25 Jul 9 16 23 Augs 13 20 27 Sepi0 17 24 Oct 3 15 22 Nov 12 19 26 Dec10 17 2420197 14 21 28

Three short months ago we we celebrating all time highs on the S&P 500. Today we are overwhelmed by
negative news flow. The Federal Reserve is tightening, the government is in partial shutdown, a key senior
administration just resigned, and our trade with China remains in question. In light of this backdrop, the
market is selling off. Unfortunately, we are marking new lows on the S&P 500 for the year.

Negativity is so pervasive right now, that it is quite hard to find anyone who is bullish on the market. It is
from market sentiment of this nature that significant market rallies are born. The question is when. We may
be close. Do not rule out a year-end rally.

Economic growth is expected to slow to about 2% next year. We could very well meet those expectations.
If that unfolds, we may ultimately get a move back towards the old highs by mid-2019. It seems the market
is currently discounting more than just a slow down in economic growth next year.

In November I wrote that the break of the market below the February lows of 2540 for a significant period
of time would be noteworthy. It places the trading range in jeopardy, possibly portending lower lows. We
broke the February lows last week. How do we respond? A more defensive stance on the market near term
is warranted. This may require more active trading and the potential for more adjustments in all portfolios.
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